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PENTAGON SAILING CLUB

The PSC Racing Squadron Wants You

The PSC has formed a Racing Squadron.  We participate in the Tuesday evening and weekend Daingerfield Island Sailing Club (DISC) races right here on the Potomac River.  We also plan to participate in the Alexandria Mayors Cup, Capital Leukemia Cup and the Masters of the Potomac Race.  Planning is underway to start Racing in May.  The program will offer something for everyone.
Why Race?  For the thrill of it! For the fun of it! For the competitive flair! To experience sailing at its best!

This is what racing can do for you. 
If you are a competitive sailor, you already know what organized racing is all about. FUN !!
If you are new to sailing or racing, you will learn more about how to sail well under all kinds of conditions.  Racing improves your navigational skills while teaching you to sail in adverse current, heavy weather and light air.  

You will make lots of new friends who share a passion for sailing, competition and good sportsmanship.  

Just one year of sailboat racing will expand your knowledge and confidence level far more than what you might learn cruising for several years.   The lessons you learn from racing will definitely improve your cruising skills.  Racing forces you to work with Mother Nature.  You will learn how to sail your boat when there is too little wind, too much wind, strong currents and other challenging conditions.  
So come out and join Team PSC and don’t miss out on the fun.  

Please contact Stephanie Vavonese for more information and how to sign up and be part of PSC Racing: Stephanie Vavonese; 315-436-0475 or email at vavostef@aol.com.
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